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From: Deming, Amy
To: Water Utility Board
Subject: FW: Water Utility Board meeting
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 3:57:46 PM

 
 

From: McLinn, Gene <gmclinn@burnsmcd.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 11:35 AM
To: Deming, Amy <ADeming@madisonwater.org>
Subject: FW: Water Utility Board meeting
 

 

 
 

From: Cate Brumm <cbrumm@dhamadison.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 10:05 AM
To: McLinn, Gene <gmclinn@burnsmcd.com>
Subject: Water Utility Board meeting
 
Dear Gene,
I am writing you this email on behalf of the Greater Dane Dental Society (GDDS) and our concerns
about tomorrow’s meeting of the Water Utility Board. Our group volunteers to represent the local
dental community, and we are incredibly concerned that removal of fluoride from the municipal
water supply is back on the agenda. I humbly ask that you read my attached letter and field any
questions to me directly. I also work with Dr. Russ Toigo, your dentist, so if you would feel more
comfortable asking him, I have provided his email (rtoigo@dhamadison.com). Myself and Dr. Pat
Tepe will be virtually attending the meeting tomorrow and will be available to address any concerns.
Please let me know if I can be of any assistance.
 
Sincerely,
Cate Brumm, GDDS President
 
Catherine M. Brumm | DDS
Dental Health Associates
University Clinic | 2713 Marshall Court | Madison, WI  53705
608-442-4400
www.dhamadison.com
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